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Whatsõ Happening this Week 

 Greetings  
 

Due to the restrictions posed under Level 2 
Bishop Paul has postponed his visit that 
was planned for tomorrow.  The focus for 
his visit was celebrating Mass and we are  
currently unable to do this. He will arrange 
another date. 
 
Congratulations to our 18 students who  
celebrated their First Communion last Satur-
day. Due to the restrictions on numbers 
there were three separate Masses for the 
61 First Communicants in our Parish. 
 
Please ensure that you follow the Level 2 
Protocols that we have set for our school. 
This is no time to be complacent. We must 
ensure our personal safety and also the 
safety of others. No parents are to enter 
classrooms or cloakrooms. Please drop off 
and collect your children as in the protocols. 
Only students and staff are to enter beyond 
the cones. If you need to come into the 
school, please contact the office. Use the 
Contract Tracing App or sign in at the office. 
Please check the Level 2 Protocols on our 
website or in last weekôs Newsletter. 
 
We have been successful in receiving a 
grant of $10,000.00 from Pub Charity for the 
purchase of 20 iPads. 
 
The PFA AGM is at 7:00pm on Monday,   
August 31.   Come along and join this      
important fundraising and social activity 
group and make a valuable contribution to 
our school. 

Best wishes  

Denis  

 

School Diary 
 

(Week 6) 

Wed,  26th Aug Board of Trustees Meeting 

 

(Week 7) 

Mon,   31st Aug PFA Annual General Meeting 7pm 

Fri ,     4th Sep Freaky Friday dress up day 

   Walk-a-thon 

 

Friday sausage sizzle 
Orders taken in the LIBRARY each Friday from 
8.30 a.m. or pay online!   Pay for the term or pay 
each week for a number of weeks: 

 

OLV PFAðASB Bank account no: 
12-3148-0240055-00 

 
(Please put your childôs name & class no as  
reference & text details to Jo 0274 629089 with  
details. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
PFA Annual General Meeting 
Monday, 31st August at 7 p.m. 

 

Everyone welcome! 
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Welcome and Prayer Packs  

This weekôs Prayer packs go to: 
 

Lancey, Francesca, Faith, Connor, Pasikale,  

Adriaan, Olive, and Daniel 
 

(Please bring the Prayer Packs back on Friday morning.  Thanks)  

We extend a very warm welcome to  

Ryan   
who joined Room 11  this week. 

 
We hope you enjoy your time at OLV Ryan! 



School  
Newsletter 

 
         20th August  Term 3, 2020 
      

2020 
      

 ph: 348-7790                         www.olv.school.nz                                     admin@olv.school.nz

Parish News  

Faith Facts Term 3 2020 

This term the Faith Facts are based on ñOur Faith, Our Futureò (a pastoral letter from Bishop 

Paul Martin SM) outlining his vision for the future of the dioceseΦ 
 

²ŜŜƪ рΥ  мт-нм !ǳƎǳǎǘ  {ƴƛǇǇŜǘ ŦǊƻƳ άhǳǊ CŀƛǘƘΣ hǳǊ CǳǘǳǊŜΥ 

hƊŜƴ ǘƻƻ ƳǳŎƘ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ŜƴŜǊƎȅ ŀƴŘ ǊŜǎƻǳǊŎŜǎ ƎƻŜǎ ƛƴǘƻ ƳŀƛƴǘŀƛƴƛƴƎ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ Ǉƭŀƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŀǎ ōǳƛƭǘ ŦƻǊΣ 
ŀƴŘ ŀǇǇǊƻǇǊƛŀǘŜ ǘƻΣ ŀƴ ŜŀǊƭƛŜǊ ŜǊŀΦ   ¢Ƙƛǎ Ƙŀǎ ƳŜŀƴǘ ǘƘŀǘ ƭŜǎǎ ǝƳŜ ŀƴŘ ƳƻƴŜȅ ƛǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ōŜ 
ǎǇŜƴǘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƛƳŀǊȅ Ƴƛǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ŀƴŘ ŀǎ ŀ ǊŜǎǳƭǘ ǘƻ Ƴŀƴȅ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ ŦǊƛŜƴŘǎ ŀǊŜ  
ǎǘǊǳƎƎƭƛƴƎ ǘƻ ŜƴŎƻǳƴǘŜǊ WŜǎǳǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘ ǿƛǘƘƛƴ ǘƘŜ /ŀǘƘƻƭƛŎ /ƘǳǊŎƘΦ 
ψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψψ 

To all Families 
 
As of Pentecost 2020 the Churches of St Teresa Riccarton, St Bernadette's Hornby and Our 
Lady of Victories Sockburn become the West Parish.    
Most of you would have received invoices for term 3 attendance dues by now and noticed a 
change in the name and perhaps account details.  We are still in the process of updating all 
our Financial details, so please pay attention when you receive your invoice for any change. 
 
If you have any financial enquiries re: your invoice or account please email Marie 
at finance@christchurchwest.org.nz or for administration enquiries email Lisa at  
admin@christchurch west.org.nz 
The direct parish office phone number is 348 6100 

 

Mid - Winter  Christmas Raffle  

 

Congratulations to the prize-winners: 
¶ Andrea McCormack 
¶ Elliott Whanau 
¶ Willetts family 

 
A big thank you is extended to everyone involved in organising the raffle and 
also to those who sold the tickets.    The cost of the Year 8 Excursion to  
Wellington, planned for later in the year, will be reduced considerably thanks to 
funds raised through the raffle. Once againðthanks everyone your support is 
greatly appreciated! 

mailto:finance@christchurchwest.org.nz
http://west.org.nz/
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Elgregoe  Magic Show  


